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The Legislature will convene for the session on January 19, 2021. The Action Committee has a document 

that prioritizes our concerns for the session. Everything will be done on-line at least until April.   

Instead of a Legislative Process Day, we will schedule folks to do webinars that cover various areas. 

Staying on a long Zoom call does not seem to be an effective use of our time. A schedule and sign up 

with be available in another week or so, once we have our speakers line up. 

We will be doing a Legislative report later this week, to be sent early next week. I believe that we will be 

trying for a new format to make it more readable. During the session, the Action Committee will be 

meeting weekly, remotely for the time being. 

The member agreement committee for the Cybersecurity Study has met and the position has been 

posted for the board to approve. This position will be placed in two places in our Issues for Action. The 

first part will go in the positions covering elections and then a new section will cover protection of 

individual information. I am still in need of a group to do the Hard Rock Mining member agreement 

committee.  


